
Ohio Valley Camera Club of West Virginia 

 
 

September 15 , 2011  
Minutes 

 
We had 17 members and one visitor, Megan McKenzie in attendance at the meeting.  Mike Hensley 
conducted the meeting.  Welcome to all. 
 
Q&A session started at 6:00 with several members attending.  Many brought their cameras and 
laptops.  We are hoping to expand upon this, so input is welcomed.  Also, thanks to Bekkie for the 
amazing donuts! 
 
Mike Adkins reminded everyone of the Fall Colors Outing on Oct 3-7.  Please email Mike Adkins if 
interested in attending.  To date there are 20 people attending the outing.  This includes Orlando and 
Charleston Camera Clubs. 
 
Joe Browning presented with Critique and Judging program.  He demonstrated with a few 
photographs and had handouts with tons of information.  Extra copies will be at the next meeting, or 
email Joe if you are unable to attend and would like a copy.   
 
Change for next meeting---Oct 13, 2011. Print image competition.  Theme OPEN.  The meeting is 
being postpone one week due to the Fall Outing.  Projected Image competition will resume at regular 
meeting time on Oct 20, 2011. 
 
19 images were entered for Projected Image Competition. 
The winners: 
 
Tyro Projected 
1st place – Tom Schottle – "End of the Rainbow" 
2nd place – Tim Hardesty – ―Sweet Nectar‖ 
3rd place – Mike Runion – "A piece of WV History-Page Vawter House" 
 
Advanced Projected 
1st place—Joe Browning ‖Alaskan Cemetery‖ 
2nd place—Joe Browning—―Sunset in the Barn‖ 
3rd place- Rick Jackson—―Knee Deep in Heaven‖ 
 
BEST of SHOW -- Joe Browning—―Alaskan Cemetery‖ 
 
Submitted by: Angie Albright,  Secretary 


